
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE VENDORS 

 

Cochin Port Authority Mechanical  Engineering  Department and 

Material Management Division proposes to switch over all the 

purchases /works contracts/service contracts from  e-tender to GeM  

Portal. All the vendors/bidders are hereby requested to register in the  

GeM Portal so as to consider your bids in future. Bidders are notified 

that hereafter purchases/ works contracts/service contracts will not be 

issued through tenderwizard. 

 

By 

Chief Mechanical Engineer 


